
Help Support Our Crisis Nursery 

Dear [Community Member's Name], 

We hope this letter finds you well. As a valued member of our community, we are reaching out 

to seek your support for our local Crisis Nursery, which provides crucial services to families in 

need during times of emergency. 

Our nursery plays a vital role in offering temporary respite care and support services for children 

and families facing crises, including homelessness, domestic violence, and medical emergencies. 

However, the increasing demand for our services has put a strain on our resources, and we are in 

urgent need of financial support to continue operating effectively. 

Your generous contributions can make a significant impact. With your help, we can ensure that 

we have the necessary funds to provide a safe haven for children and essential support for their 

families. A donation of any amount will go directly towards maintaining our facilities, staffing, 

and program expansion to better serve our community. 

We invite you to join us in making a difference in the lives of children and families who require 

our assistance. Together, we can foster a supportive environment for those in crisis. Please 

consider donating or getting involved in other ways, such as volunteering your time or sharing 

our message within your networks. 

Thank you for taking the time to read about our appeal. Your support is a lifeline for those in our 

community who need it most. For more information on how to donate or get involved, please 

contact us at [Phone Number] or [Email Address]. 

With heartfelt gratitude, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Crisis Nursery Name] 

[Crisis Nursery Address] 


